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St Luke’s CE Primary School                            
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Telephone: 01706 369443            
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Head teacher: Mrs K. Farrall                   


                                                              


                                                                Issue 10 Thursday 19th November 2015              





Text Messages


It has been brought to our attention that our Reception class Parents didn’t receive the text messages from school yesterday. We have spoken to Parentmail who supply this service and they have reassured us all details are being updated and parents will receive future texts. If you ever have any future queries or concerns regarding school please do not hesitate to contact us we operate a very open door policy and are always happy to speak to Parents/Carers regarding any issues they may have.








Attendance for week


 beginning 17th Oct





Bluebells	94.7%


Buttercups	98.7%


Year 1		96.0%


Year 2		95.3%


Year 3		93.3%


Year 4		94.7%


Year 5		98.0%


Year 6		96.2%





Anti-Bullying Assembly


The whole school enjoyed a special assembly on Tuesday afternoon. An author came into school and has left books to buy if any parents are interested see additional leaflet tonight.





Photographs


Can you please ensure all photographs are returned to school by Friday 27th November ready for collection.





Operation Christmas Child Shoebox appeal


Thankyou to everyone who donated to our Christmas shoe box appeal. We managed to send 58 boxes.





Contact Sheets


If you haven’t already returned your child’s contact sheet please can you do so as soon as possible. 





Toy Fair


Year 6 are organising our annual Toy Fair on Friday 27th November. We would appreciate if your child could bring in any unwanted toys or games. Please ensure all toys are in good condition with all pieces complete. Children bring a £1 to enter the Fayre and are able to choose a toy. Toys can be brought into school from Wednesday 25th November.





Diary Dates


Friday 27th November


Toy Fair (see below)


Tuesday 1st December at 10.00am


Christingle Service at St. Luke’s Church


Further details to follow


Thursday 3rd December


Whole school pantomime 


Details to follow


Tuesday 8th December


KS1 Christmas production at 9.30am


KS2 Christmas production at 1.30pm


Wednesday 9th December


KS2  Christmas production at 9.30am


KS1 Christmas production at 1.30pm


Thursday 10th December at 9.30am


Reception Christmas production


Friday 11th December


Christmas jumper day and 


school Christmas Dinner





As mentioned in our previous newsletter all School are going to a pantomime on Thursday 3rd December. The cost to Parents is £12.00 per Child. This is to cover the actual cost of the pantomime, school are paying for transport. 


All payments must be made by Friday 27th November, installments are fine if this would help.





Childs Name………………………………………………….Class…………………………………………..





I enclose £12.00 for full payment for the pantomime.                                                     (





I enclose £3.00 and will pay a further 3 installments of £3.00 each.                           (








